
We Need to Take Action

 If you experience interference, file a public complaint online with the FCC and obtain 
a ticket number  https://consumercomplaints.fcc.gov/hc/en-us

 The FCC has also asked that we call the “Stop Buzzer” number(s) documented in their 
license application narrative

 Report the interference and request they cease testing

 We know that previous calls to the published numbers went to voice mail

 The Chaos attorneys recently asked the FCC to revise their license(s) to add a new 
“Stop Buzzer” number.  

 That number is, “Jason Chlipala at 610-349-0104”.

 If they don’t answer or don’t cease, notify Skip

 Promulgate this information as much as you can

 We need to record the dates and times of each incident, ticket numbers and whether 
the interference stopped when the “Stop Buzzer” number was called


